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The National Association for the Education of Young Children
(NAEYC) Accreditation promotes high quality early childhood
education programs for infants- 8 years olds.

All 3 Pride Academy sites are currently accredited through
NAEYC. Pride Academy West 1 in November 2023 and Pride
Academy North in January 2024 experienced NAEYC recertifi-
cation where the NAEYC assessor observes the classrooms
and the program for the entire day. Pride Academy West re-
ceived recertification and we are awaiting confirmation of
recertification for Pride Academy North. We thank all educa-
tors, leadership, administrative staff, and partnerships for
supporting our goal to provide best practices for our scholars!
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